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ITU-T FG AVA thanks FG-DR&NRR for the liaison statement (DR&NRR LS021) on the results of the sixth meeting of ITU-T FG DR&NRR (Issyk-Kul, Kyrgyz Republic, 23 August2013). 

FG AVA noted with interest your request to provide information related to emergency call arrangement for fire and ambulance that can be used by persons with hearing and speaking disabilities in different countries. 

FG AVA provided information on this topic in FG AVA LS no. 031 which gave an overview of what Japan implemented in this area. A similar LS (FG AVA LS027) was sent to the ITU-D correspondence Group on Handbook on Emergency Telecommunications” back in April 2013. Unfortunately, at this time, FG AVA was not aware of additional studies from other countries on this topic.

ITU-R organizes a Workshop on Emergency Broadcasting  Thursday 21 November 2013 at the ITU Headquarters, within the framework of ITU-R Study Group 6 meeting and its Working Parties, highlighting the work done in the development of an ITU-R Report on the long standing and essential role of terrestrial radio and television broadcasting for rapid dissemination of emergency information to the public.

FG AVA would like to inform FG-DR&NRR that it concluded its work with the 9th FG AVA meeting (24 October 2013). 

Please address future correspondence to ITU-T SG16, FG AVA parent study group (tsbsg16@itu.int).
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